
From: Turner, Brian
Sent: 7/8/2014 9:46:28 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Review of Foster City Report

Thanks Brian, but can you give me some more background on this?

Were these materials provided to the cities in response to a request or concern in the 
community? Or as outreach regarding a specific project or issue?

Thanks,

Brian

Brian Turner

Deputy Executive Director for Policy and External Relations

California Public Utilities Commission

415-589-1118 (cell)

415-703-5765 (desk)

Brian.Turner@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 4:38 PM 
To: Turner, Brian
Subject: FW: Review of Foster City Report 
Importance: High

Brian - FYI. Some of the material we are using in the cities.

From: Stavropoulos, Nickolas

SB GT&S 0075756

mailto:Brian.Turner@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:BKC7@pge.com


Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 8:40 AM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: Review of Foster City Report 
Importance: High

This is the type of report we provided to the 21 towns on the peninsula.

PG&E^rjommijte^to j3rotedin^g^:^|tomer|epriv^^.o^/companv/privaey/customer/

SB GT&S 0075757


